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Friday, November 18  	   The Jesuit Ideal

opening remarks 
Gregory Kalscheur, sj, Dean of the morrissey 

college of arts and science, boston college

Casey beaumier, sj, director of the institute for 

advanced jesuit studies, boston college

Jeffrey bloechl, department of philosophy, 

boston college 

louis caruana, sj, gregorian university, 
Rome: trajectories of ignatian 
spirituality in philosophy of science and 
nature

Ana petrach, St. Thomas Aquinas 
University, Rome: Spiritual Exercises 
as political theology in the works of 
Gaston fessard

Program

10 a.M. 

10:30 a.M. 

lunch

John conley, sj, loyola of maryland 
university, baltimore: ignatius of loyola 
as philosopher

Jeffrey bloechl, boston college, Boston: 
pilgrim spirit. sketch of an ignatian 
philisophical anthropology

m. ross romero, sj, kenrick-glennon 
seminary, st. louis: ignatius; exercitia 
spiritualia as philosophy

stephen grimm, fordham university, new 
york: how does an ignatian way of life 
fit in the framework of “philosophy as a 
way of life”?

Mass 

  

11:30 a.M. 

12:30 p.M. 

1:30 p.M. 

2:30 p.M. 

3:30 p.M. 

4:30 p.M. 

6:00 p.M. 
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Saturday, November 19    The Jesuit Ideal

Elizabeth murray, loyola marymount 
university, los angeles: the practice of 
interiority
 

patrick byrne, boston college, boston: 
ignatian discernment and lonergan’s 
self-appropriation

paulette kidder, seattle University, 
seattle: bernard lonergan, sj.: ignatian 
roots and future directions

lunch

andrew barrette, boston college, boston:  
Disordinatio vitae meae: philosophical 
formation and community 

james swindal, duquesne university, 
pittsburgh: phenomenology and ignaitan 
election in the exercises

brian treanor, loyola marymount 
university, los angeles: finding god in 
all things: attending to the particular 
as a hallmark of igntian spirituality

Program

9:30 a.M. 

10:30 a.M. 

  

11:30 a.M. 

12:30 p.M. 

1:30 p.M. 

2:30 p.M. 

3:30 p.M. 
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